April 25th, 1935.

Mr Setsuichi Aoki, General Secretary Kokusai Bunka Shinkokai Marunochi Meiji Insurance Building Tokyo, Japan.

Dear Mr Aoki:

Mr Burt Brown Barker has brought me some most interesting books for our Museum Library . They were written by Mr Jiro Harada. Mr Barker tellasme that you gave them to him for the Museum.

We are very happy to have these books and we are most delighted to hear that Mr Harada is coming to the University of Oregon next winter to give a course on Japanese Art. He was very kind to me when I visited on Japanese Art. He was very kind to me when I visited Shoshoin in 1929 and when I heard that he was coming here I was very much pleased.

When the card with your address was given me, it reminded me of my dear friend Mr Aoki, who used to be the head of the Kami-game shrine at Kyoto. He gave me lectures on Shinto many years ago and I came gave him and his wife quite well. I am hoping that to know him and his wife quite well. I am hoping that it is the same family, as I was very fond of my friend, Mr Aoki.

Mr Nakamura, your consul at Portland, Oregon, has been very kind in his interest in the Museum Library. He has sent us a number of books on Japan and has spent quite a bit of time at the University. We shall greatly miss him.

Thanking you again for your kindness, I am Very sincerely yours,

Gertrude Bass Warner.

April 25th, 1935.

Mr Setsuichi Aoki, General Secretary Kokusai Bunka Shinkokai Marunochi Meiji Insurance Building Tokyo, Japan,

Dear Mr Aoki:

Mr Burt Brown Barker has brought me some most interesting books for our Museum Library . They were written by Mr Jiro Harada. Mr Barker tellmame that you gave them to him for the Museum.

We are most delighted to hear that Mr Harada is coming we are most delighted to hear that Mr Harada is coming to the University of Oregon next winter to give a course on Japanese Art. He was very kind to me when I visited Shoshoin in 1929 and when I heard that he was coming here I was very much pleased.

When the card with your address was given me, it reminded me of my dear friend Mr Acki, who used to be the head of the Kami-game shrine at Kyoto. He gave me lectures on Shinto many years ago and I came to know him and his wife quite well. I am hoping that it is the same family , as I was very fond of my friend, Mr Acki.

Mr Nakamura, your consul at Portland, Oregon, has been very kind in his interest in the Museum Library. He has sent us a number of books on Japan and has spent quite a bit of time at the University. We shall greatly miss him.

Thanking you again for your kindness, I am

Cortrude Base Warner.